Dear Hazel Goes Cook Elementary School Staff and Families,

I am honored to address you as the Interim Principal of Hazel Goes Cook International Baccalaureate
World School during our Principal, Martha-lrene Garza's maternity leave. My name is Anthony Morales,
and | am thrilled to step into this role, ensuring a smooth continuation of our school's commitment to a
safe, nurturing, and engaging learning experience.

| have been an educator in the Chula Vista Elementary School District for 16 years. | have served as a
classroom teacher, district resource teacher and most recently, the International Baccalaureate PYP
Coordinator at Hazel Goes Cook for the past three years. During this interim period, the goal is to provide
seamless support to our students, staff, and families while our principal is on leave.

During the interim period, | will frequently collaborate with Mrs. Garza on various aspects of school life,
including curriculum development, student support programs, staff professional development, and
fostering a positive school culture. Rest assured, we will maintain the strong sense of community and the
academic progress the Hazel Goes Cook community has established.

| am grateful for the opportunity to work alongside our exceptional staff, whose dedication to our
student's growth and success is commendable. Together, we will continue to uphold our school's values
and provide a safe, engaging, and enriching educational experience for all our students.

| am genuinely excited about the upcoming months and the opportunity to contribute to the continued
success of Hazel Goes Cook. Please feel free to contact me at Anthony.Morales@cvesd.org or (619) 422-

8381, as | am here to support and collaborate with each of you.

Thank you for your ongoing support and trust as we navigate this period together. | look forward to a
rewarding and productive time at Hazel Goes Cook.

Warmest regards,

(

Anthony Morales

Contact
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@ Anthony.Morales@cvesd.org

https://cookcrusaders.wordpress.com/




